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Pictured with Scissors: South Suburban College’s Robin
Rihacek, Executive Director of Enrollment & Retention
Services and Frank Zuccarelli, Chairman of the Board of
Trustees, cut the ribbon to officially open SSC Circle, a new
student assistance facility at the college’s Main Campus in
South Holland.

SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE CUTS RIBBON ON SSC CIRCLE

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL-South Suburban College hosted a ribbon-cutting and dedication ceremony for a
new state-of the-art facility called SSC Circle on November 8, 2018. SSC Circle is a student assistance
center that will serve as a “one-stop-shop” for students with questions about the registration, financial
aid and payment processes, and will be a new “front door” for first-time students, said Robin Rihacek,
Executive Director of Enrollment & Retention Services.

“This facility has been a goal of ours for almost eight years,” said Rihacek. “It is so rewarding to see it
come together because of donations as a part of our 9o™ Anniversary. SSC Circle is going to a great
benefit to our students.”

The SSC Foundation launched the 90 for 90 Capital Campaign in 2017 in hopes of finally making SSC
Circle a reality on campus. The campaign sought donations from college employees, alumni, board
members and community partners throughout the college’s 9o Anniversary year with a goal to raise
$90,000, which the college matched. All donors are recognized on a donor display in front of SSC Circle,
located on the 2™ floor of the Main Campus in South Holland.

“SSC Circle is a great example of how much we can accomplish when we all work as a team to make a
difference,” said Frank M. Zuccarelli, Chairman of the SSC Board of Trustees. “I would like to thank all of
our donors who made this project possible so that SSC can continue to grow and provide the best
possible services for our students.”

In addition to capital projects, the SSC Foundation provides students of all ages, backgrounds and
academic pursuits with critical scholarship assistance. The Foundation once again awarded over
$100,000 in scholarship funds for Academic Year 2019 and has now surpassed $2 million in total
scholarships since 1989. The Foundation is currently seeking tax deductible donations for its annual
Scholarship Donor Drive through the end of the year. Contact the SSC Foundation Office at (708) 225-
5846, email foundation@ssc.edu or visit www.ssc.edu/foundation to learn more or to donate.
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